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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y5C, Y6D 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec D, Y3F, Y3M 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1C, Y4G, Y5K/S 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1D, Y4K 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y2S, Y6K 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2K 91% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 85% Serious risk of under achievement 

INSET DAYS 
Tomorrow the children are not in  
school as we have an INSET day. The  
children are also not in school on 
Monday due to a Whole Trust INSET 
day. Enjoy your long weekend. 

Ofsted 
Thank you to everyone  
who filled out the Ofsted  
Parent View Survey and  
also to those of you who had the 
opportunity to talk to the Inspectors at 
drop off or pick up times. 
 
Our children have been absolutely 
amazing during the last two days and 
staff have proved what a great team 
they are. 
 
We are unable to share the final 
grade, but what I will say is, we are all 
really pleased with the outcome. 
Unfortunately, due to us nearly being 
at the end of the school year, the 
report won’t be out until September. 
 

Diary Dates  
 

 03.07.24 – Summer Fair 

 04.07.24/11.07.24 – Tupton Transition Days 

 03.07.24/04.07.24 – Hasland Transition Days 

 05.07.24 – Reception Trip - White Post Farm 

 12.07.24 – Sports Day 

 15.07.24 – Transition Week Nursery – Year 5 

 20.07.24 – 1st day of Summer Holiday 

 05.09.24 – Start of new school year 

Year 1 Chatsworth Trip 
Today our Year 1 children  
have spent the day at  
Chatsworth Farm Park. 
The children have had an  
amazing time handling a variety of 
animals, exploring the gardens and 
taking part in an educational session 
looking at different parts of trees and 
their leaves. 
 

Sports Day Colours 
We have shared on each Class Dojo  
page how you will be able to identify  
which team colour your child is in. 
Each child has a – after their name followed by a 
letter (B =Blue, R = Red, G = Green, Y = Yellow). 

Sports Day will start at 1:30 and will be held on the 
field. All children will return to their classes at the end 
before leaving as normal at the end of the school 
day. 

Can I remind you that if you are attending, you 
CANNOT take photos or videos, smoke/vape or use 
bad language. Our children are really looking forward 
to this day and will be devastated if the event has to 
be stopped due to poor parent/carer choices (I 
appreciate this is only a minority). 

Year 6 and Reception Trips 
On Friday next week, our Year  
6 children have an exciting  
trip to Alton Towers and our Reception 
children have a trip to White Post         
                   Farm. Both Year groups    
                   have added information    
                   onto Class Dojo. For further  
                    information, please speak 
to your child’s class teacher. 


